
Welcome to the Diocese of Truro Children’s and Youth Newsletter.   

As well as being published via the e-bulletin we are also emailing it direct to your in-box.  If you would like to 
receive the newsletter as well as other relevant news directly please do let us know your email and we can add 
you to the list.   

There is also a facebook page www.facebook.com/TruroDioceseYouth do take a look and ‘like’ the page. 

TAG Pioneers 

Mobilising Young People 

to Pioneer Change 

 

Aged between 16 & 21? 

Wanting to develop in your leadership? 

Want to launch a local initiative/project/business? 

Want a chance to win £250 to start your project? 

Then TAG Pioneers is for you! 

 

The ‘TAG Pioneers’ are three weekends (plus 

additional coaching sessions) packed full of 

unique leadership experience designed by 

Christian young people who want to be inspired 

and equipped to become exceptional leaders and 

pioneers. We are convinced that you’ll leave 

with a greater sense of faith, purpose and 

confidence, alongside practical tools needed to 

launch your own local project, initiative or 

business.  

 

Dates: 20-21 Jan 28-29 April 30 Jun—1 July 

Cost: £60  - to include food, accommodation and 

  training 

 

For more information or if you would like to 

apply to the TAG Pioneers please contact Sarah.  

 

TAG Pioneers is an ecumenical project which the 

Diocese is partnering in.  

 
Date for  

the diary! 
 
 
 

Open the Book Network day 
Saturday 30 September 2017 
More information in the Spring! 

Getting Started in Youth Work 

Saturday 3rd December 10.00am—
2.30pm 

St Kea Church, Truro 

A training event aimed at those who 
would like to start some youth work in 
their parish or community.   

Using a mixture of workshops, talks and 
information sharing the aim of the day is 
to provide some resources and ideas on 
how to get started. 

We will look at how to consult with 
young people to identify their needs, 
explore how to use your available 
resources effectively, consider the pros 
and cons of working ecumenically or 
across a benefice as well as having a 
range of resources for you to look at and 
borrow.  

Refreshments will be provided but 
please bring a packed lunch.  

For further information or to book your 
place please contact Sarah by 22nd Nov. 



Looking for quality giveaways for Christingle 

or Crib Services or children’s groups? 

Brf along with Messy Church have 

produced ‘Christmas Family Time’ by 

Lucy Moore with Martyn Payne and Jane 

Leadbetter £1.99 each but if you buy 25 

or more a discount is available. A well 

produced interactive attractive way of 

families engaging with the Christmas story together. 

 

The Bible Society’s ‘The Well Good News of Christmas’ 

booklet is free for up to 10 

copies (with a suggested 

donation of 50p) 

 

Go Chatter 

Go Chatter is all about creating & 
sharing bitesize videos that in turn 
get people talking about Jesus.  
 
With videos linked to current events or trending 
topics, some have a seasonal emphasis whilst others 
feature someone’s life-story. But all show how this 
good news of Jesus makes sense of our world and 
brings hope to our lives.  
 
They aim to make their videos bitesize and engaging 
in the hope that hey can be shared and watched 
really easily. 

Head over to their website to take a look 
gochattervideos.com 

Advent and Christmas from  

the Children’s Society 

 

 

The Children's Society Advent calendar 2016 has a focus on mental health and well-being. Behind 
each of the 28 online doors, you will find a wide variety of creative things to do to increase well-
being for yourself and for others. Each window offers you the chance to reflect and work to 
ensure your own wellbeing – if we’re not right, how can we reach out to children or young people 
to ensure their healthy well-being? This will be available online from 27th November. 

As many schools are preparing for Christingle services, I thought you might like to know about our 
Christingle resources. You’ll find a wealth of lesson plans, prayers, hymns and other activities 
available online to provide everything leaders will need to plan assemblies and services to engage 
with families, parish and the wider community. 

Interested in outreach to  

Men through their children? 

Shelley has 10 copies of ‘SODA: School’s 

Out Dad’s About ...and other Who Let 

the Dads Out? Follow-on ideas’ by Mark 

Chester to give away FREE to anyone 

who is interested! First come, first 

serve! Contact Shelley by email. 

 

The book includes a five-session 

parenting programme  ‘Daddy Cool!’ - 

it’s about food, activity, competition 

and facing up to the challenges of being 

a dad, And ‘Soul Man?’ A Discussion 

group that offers dads the chance to 

think about their beliefs and values. The 

book also has ideas for a club for dads 

and their Reception to Year 2 children 

the opportunity to have fun together and 

mix with other families (designed to be a 

follow on from Who let the Dads Out? But 

will stand alone). 

http://www.brfonline.org.uk/9780857465214/
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/christmas/christmas2016-booklet/
http://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/advent
http://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/christingle
http://www.christingle.org/resources
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=christingle+images&view=detailv2&qpvt=christingle+images&id=F36E953B2E2BADD5FFAE53F2FF39C7CC0F52DF17&selectedIndex=3&ccid=aanSHdaq&simid=608039762581588866&thid=OIP.M69a9d21dd6aac7805f480bd59f5b7404o0


Contacts 
Children        Youth 

Shelley Porter       Sarah Welply 

Archdeacon’s House, 4 Park Drive,     Church House, Woodlands Court, Truro Business Park 
Bodmin, PL31 2QF       Threemilestone, Truro  TR4 9NH  
Telephone 01208 892811      Tel: 01872 247211 
Email: Shelley.porter@truro.anglican.org   Sarah@truro.anglican.org 

Looking ahead to the New Year: 

It is Student Sunday on 19 February 2017! 

The Student Christian Movement have produced an 
online pack of resources and has a Eight Ways to 
create a Welcome in your church part particularly 
useful in student areas. 

An Introduction to Godly Play 

Saturday 22 April 2017 

10 am to 3 pm 

Tresillian Methodist Church 

23 Lower Park, Tresillian TR2 4AY 

Free but booking essential 

This is a joint venture with the Methodist SW 
Discipleship and Ministries Learning Network 
and bookings are being made through 
Eventbrite on the link above.  Numbers will be 
limited so please book promptly. The day will 
be facilitated by Shelley Porter; further 
information can be also be obtained by 
contacting Shelley. 

Godly Play is an 
imaginative approach that 
supports, nourishes and 
guides spiritual growth in 
children and adults. 
Through it, participants 
can enter into parables, 
sacred stories and liturgy 

in order to discover God, themselves, one 
another and the world around us.  It can be 
used in a variety of settings: churches, schools, 
hospitals, care homes for the elderly… 

For more information on Godly Play visit the UK 
website   

There is a 3 day training course which we 
would have to invite a Godly Play trainer down 
for and I would like to gauge interest.  It would 
cost in the region of £350—£400 per person to 
do the course.  Please let Shelley know if you 
would be interested in attending. 

Advent with Roots 

With Christmas preparations starting ever 

earlier each year, it’s hard to find space for 

Advent and its sense of patient waiting, 

preparing ourselves for the birth of Christ. 

However, our 

involvement in 

Christmas events 

can provide an 

excellent 

opportunity to 

reflect on our 

kingdom culture and the gospel story.  

Try this Countdown to Christmas ‘to do list’, 

to weave a Christian response into the 

festivities and rituals in the run up to 25 

December.  

With a cast of shepherds, an angel an 

innkeeper and a husband, this Advent 

drama takes us through the time of 

preparation for Christmas.  

You could use this humorous drama at any 

time during the Advent season in an all-age 

or family service, and you only need six 

people to take part.  

Special prayers for the Christmas 
Season 

We've gathered together a range of prayers 
to support you throughout the Christmas 
season. The prayers are drawn from both 
sets of resources, Adult & All Age and 
Children & Young People. They include a 
prayer for carol singers, a family 
thanksgiving for a Christmas tree, a prayer 
for parents and carers at a toddler group, 
and grace for your Christmas Day meal.  

Click here for special prayers for the 
Christmas season.  

http://www.movement.org.uk/blog/8-ways-create-welcome-all-your-church-or-student-group
http://www.movement.org.uk/blog/8-ways-create-welcome-all-your-church-or-student-group
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/introduction-to-godly-play-tickets-28574865191
http://www.godlyplay.uk/
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2CR6TO-1/c.aspx
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2CQDBM-1/c.aspx
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2CQDBM-1/c.aspx
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2CQLIK-1/c.aspx
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2COX6H-1/c.aspx
http://news-rootsontheweb.com/1C7U-4L3WK-6SRXZK-2CQLIL-1/c.aspx

